On December 13th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item  CP2-A/E Agreement for H.L. Johnson Elementary School Addition

Question:  The ESE classrooms with the inclusion plan in mind?

Response:  The addition is being designed with the inclusion plan in mind.  Please note that there are some students whose IEP indicates that they should be in a full-time ESE classroom, and accommodations for those children must be made.  The principal has offered to discuss this issue with Board Member Richmond further if necessary. 
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